



Michael Carroll-Owen request-660075-3cbec7e1@whatdotheyknow.com

28 April 2020

Dear Michael Carroll-Owen,

Freedom of Information request reference: 58532

Thank you for your email of 21 April 2020, in which you request information on what charities have received funding in relation to 'Child Sexual Exploitation' work. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The scope of your request is very broad and it is not clear from your email, exactly what information you require. To help us to deal with your request properly, I would be grateful if you could narrow the scope of your request. It would be beneficial if you could refine your request by defining the specific type(s) of child sexual exploitation in regard to which you require the information, as well as specifying the contexts within which the funding is provided and the time period that your request covers.

Once you provide this information, we will aim to send you a full response to your request within twenty working days.

Yours sincerely,

Tackling Exploitation and Abuse Unit